

STUDENT HEALTH CENTER

1900 W. Olney Ave. Philadelphia, PA 19141 Phone: 215.951.1565 • Fax: 215.951.1566

Mandatory Student Health Form and Vaccines

Summer 2017

Dear Students, Parents, and Guardians,

Welcome and congratulations on your acceptance to LaSalle University!

The Student Health Center is a primary health care facility staffed by experienced Nurse Practitioners that provide health care for acute illnesses to our full-time day undergraduate (residential and commuter) students and all other residential students. The Student Health Center is open Monday through Friday, from 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. when classes are in session during the academic year. As necessary, we provide: prescription medicines and vaccines charged to your tuition bill. If required, lab tests and x-rays can be ordered.

What do you need to do by JUNE 30TH?

- ✓ Complete the Student Health History Form due June 30, 2017
- ✓ Complete the Proof of Vaccines due June 30, 2017

*Failing to complete the mandatory Student Health requirements will result in a Medical Hold that will restrict you from registering for classes for the next semester.

Helpful packing reminders!

- ✓ Did you pack your prescription and cold medications?
- ✓ Did you pack your rescue inhalers and/or allergy medications?
- ✓ Do you have a copy of the front and back of your insurance card in your wallet or cell phone?

Local Hospital and Pharmacy

- Albert Einstein Medical Center, 5501 Old York Road, ph. 215-456-7890
- Rite Aid Pharmacy, Shoppes at La Salle, 5301 Chew Avenue, ph. 215-438-4695
- The flu vaccine is recommended and available at most local pharmacies.

You can visit our website at www.lasalle.edu/health for more information about our services or call our office at (215) 951-1565. Here's to a healthy and successful academic year!

Sincerely,

The Student Health Center Staff